
Nuclear safeguards: AUKUS statement to
the IAEA Board of Governors

UK Deputy Representative Nicola Murray gave a statement on behalf of
Australia, the UK and the US about AUKUS safeguards under the Nuclear Non-
Proliferation Treaty.

http://www.government-world.com/nuclear-safeguards-aukus-statement-to-the-iaea-board-of-governors/
http://www.government-world.com/nuclear-safeguards-aukus-statement-to-the-iaea-board-of-governors/

